
 
 

 

TO:   Jerry Howell, Assistant Fire Chief 

  

 

FROM:  Chuck Riforgiate, Fire Marshal 

 

 

DATE:  December 10, 2011 

 

 

RE: AMENDING ORDINANCE IN REGARD TO FIRE ALARM 

SYSTEM SUPERVISION 

 

 

 

Please provide to the Village Manager a request to amend the Ordinance in the Village Code 

pertaining to Fire Alarm System Supervision. 

 

All newly installed and current fire alarm systems shall be supervised by and tied directly to the 

Village of Lombard Communications Center known as DuPage Communications/DuComm. 

 

The passing of this Ordinance will present the safest and most efficient manor in which the fire 

alarm signal will be transmitted and acknowledged at Lombard Communications 

Center/DuComm. 

 

This shall be effective with the passing of this Ordinance. 
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